
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       21st  May 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Open Afternoons 

 
Thank you to all parents who were able to 

attend the open afternoons. We hope you 

enjoyed looking at your child’s work. It was 

lovely to read all your positive comments. End 

of year reports will be sent out next half 

term. 

Topics 

 
Reception               Minibeasts 

 

Y1                           Homes 

 

Y2                           Maritime 

 

Nursery                   Farm and Pirates 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 
Mon  8th June       Reception ‘Minibeast Hunt’ 

                              

 

Wed 10th June     Y2 trip to Vagabonds Tennis 

                            Club (letter to follow) 

 

Wed 10th June     New reception Parent 

                            Meeting 6pm Infant Hall 

 

Thu  11th June      New reception visits 

 

Mon 15th June      Y1 Phonics screening 

 

Tue 16th June      New nursery Parent Meeting 

                            4pm Infant Hall 

 

Wed 17th June    Nursery closed for new 

                           intake visits 

 

 

Exit Doors 

 
To ensure your child’s safety and to enable 

the teachers to have a clear view of each 

child’s parent/carer – can we politely ask if 

you would stand well back from the exit 

doors at home time. If you need to speak to 

the class teacher please stand to one side 

until all the children have been picked up. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Y1 

 
Y1 have enjoyed planting a wide selection of 

vegetables, flowers and herbs during their 

‘Plant’ topic. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday            Football                   Yinka 

                       Dance (Lunchtime)    Miss Kervin 

                       Art Club                    Mrs White 

                        School of Rock (cancelled) 

                        

                       Parent Group (supporting SEN) 

                       Community Room 9-12  

                        

 

Tuesday           Swimming Lessons Y2 

 

                       Glee Club 3-4pm 

 

                       Staff Meeting 

 

                        

Wednesday    

    

                        

Thursday   

        

 

Friday              Biscuit Day – 1W to bring biscuits 

 

 

 

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

                         

           

 

                     

           

ATTENDANCE        

 

 

      11th May   –  15th  May 

 

        RD      92.69%         

        RM         94.07% 

        1K          96.15% 

        1W         96.15% 

        2H          96.30% 

        2E          95.56% 

        AM         92.00% 

        PM          81.74% 

 

3 classes in green this week!        

Well done 2H,1W and 1K! 

 

 

Our whole school attendance for 

the week ending 15th May is: 

 

             95.16% 
 

   

1W 

 
We have been  writing traditional stories – we can’t 

wait for you to read them, they are amazing! 

Nepal Earthquake Disaster 

 
Thanks to your kind generosity we 

raised a total of £175.00 to help the 

people of Nepal. 

 

 

Inset Day 

 
Inset day is tomorrow, Friday 22nd 

May therefore school will finish for 

half term today, 21st May, and return 

on Monday 1st June 8.50am. 


